March 12th 2001

Mr. John Carter, Secretary

Senate Employment, Work Place Relations, Small Business

     and Educational References Committee

Suite S1.61 Parliament House

Canberra ACT  2600

AUSTRALIA

Dear Secretary Carter,

Thank you for inviting the Morgan Centre at the University of Melbourne to make a submission regarding your inquiry into the education of gifted and talented children. 

In the attached submission we put forward a recommendation calling for the establishment of a national funding authority to coordinate support for the educational development of gifted and talented students across Australia. We hope you find the document useful to your inquiry. Also, we would welcome the opportunity to contribute evidence to you or the Committee should it be deemed appropriate. Perhaps, you/they might consider a visit to the Morgan Centre to see first-hand some of our activities and initiatives designed to enhance the development of highly able Australian children.

Again, many thanks to you and the Committee for extending to the Morgan Centre the opportunity to contribute to your inquiry.

Sincerely,

Professor Michael W. O'Boyle, Ph.D.

Director of the Morgan Centre 

School of Behavioural Science

The University of Melbourne

Parkville, Victoria 3010

AUSTRALIA

Phone: 61-3-8344-4014

Fax: 61-3-8344-6283

